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MCCU’s First Student-Run Branch Teller Named as New Financial Education Coordinator 
 
 
Marshall Community Credit Union (MCCU) is excited to announce that Laura Van Dyke has been selected as 
MCCU’s new Financial Education Coordinator. Laura will be responsible for managing and expanding MCCU’s 
financial literacy programs to help local community members and area students find financial success.  
 
While this is a new role for Van Dyke, she is no stranger to the MCCU team. She first got her start with MCCU in 
2012, when MCCU launched the Student-Run Branch (SRB) at Marshall High School (MHS). Van Dyke was selected 
to work with MCCU via an independent study during her senior year.  Through this independent study, she learned 
about the inner-workings of a financial institution and how to educate her peers about financial responsibility. 
Upon graduating from MHS, Van Dyke continued her education at Kellogg Community College and Olivet College 
while continuing to be employed at MCCU as a part-time teller and a lending department assistant. After 
graduating from college in 2016, Van Dyke left MCCU to pursue a career in commercial insurance.  
 
Van Dyke was born and raised in Marshall and adores the community that she grew up in. “While I would say I’ve 
always been a responsible person, I wouldn’t be nearly as far along in my own personal financial success without 
my experience at MCCU. I couldn’t be more thrilled to be back with the people and programs that had such a 
wonderful impact on me and I cannot wait to pass along my knowledge to our wonderful students and community 
members” Laura’s most recent personal financial success was purchasing her first home! 

For more information on our community education programs, like CU in School or the MHS Student-Run-Branch 
(SRB), please reach out to Laura Van Dyke at Laura.VanDyke@marshallcommunitycu.com 
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